
**Lost and Found*** 

Reminder 

Hello parents! 

Our last chance lost and found will be happening soon. 

All lost and found items will be displayed in the cafeteria during 

the week of June 11
th
.  Please remind your children to take a look 

and see if any of the items are theirs.  We have items left since 

2016, so anything is possible!  We will also be having a one day 

“Lost and Found” boutique where parents can come after school 

and look through the items to claim their child’s lost items. 

Here is a list of some of the items we have: 

Winter Jackets  

Sweatshirts 

Sweaters 

Windbreakers 

     Denim Jackets  

My hope is that we can get some of these items home to 

their rightful owners before we donate them to a clothing 

drive at the end of the year.   

Thanks so much,   Mrs. Salerno  


